From: Stock, William
Sent: 4/12/2011 2:40:59 PM
To: '‘pie@cpuc.ca.gov' (pje@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc: 'mlc@cpuc.ca.gov' (mlc@cpuc.ca.gov); 'tdp@cpuc.ca.gov' (tdp@cpuc.ca.gov);
'knr@cpuc.ca.gov' (knr@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcec:

Subject: Hydrotesting; Customer outreach materials

Phil:

Thanks for helping expedite the review of our model customer outreach letter telling customers near
each hydro test about the test procedures, timing of the test and information on the open houses that
will be held prior to each test. Assuming we get other approvals from the CPUC we'd like 1o start
mailing notifications in the next couple of days 1o the areas around the first test sites which will be in
Antioch and Mountain View. | have included some other materials that we are developing to provide
you with some additional related information. | am not sure how wide our distribution will be on those
items so | would appreciate it if you could keep them to your own work groups until we finalize the
documents and the details on their use.

I ook forward to you feedback and thanks for your help.
Bili
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